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Field of Research Faculty Detailed Description of Research Field 

Education for Human 
Coexistence ◎KAWANO Yoshiyuki 

Clinical psychology, People with dementia, Dementia and 
society, Dementia friendly community, SOGI/LGBT, Diversity 
and inclusion 

Developmental Clinical 

Psychology 
◎×HAMAGUCHI Yoshikazu 

Developmental Clinical psychology, Bullying, Aggression, 
Assertiveness, social skills, Prosocial behaviour, Social 
Information Processing, Parenting behaviour, Parent Training, 
Social problem solving, Play therapy, Support for truancy, 
Psychological clinical practice of selective mute children 

◎MIZUNO Masashi 
Developmental clinical psychology, Public mental health, 
College students’ mental health, Mental health in the 
workplace, Stigma 

◎MATSUDA Yuko 
Developmental clinical psychology, Mental health of workers, 
Career development, Stress, Professionals, Parent Training, 
Support for childcare workers 

Clinical 

Psychology ×SUGIE Masashi 

University student and student counselling, Autogenic 
training, Cognitive behavioural therapy, Positive psychology, 
Self-development of athletes, Prevention of suicide among 
university students, Stress management 

ITOI Chihiro 

Perceptual and sensory characteristics of  developmental 
disabilities, Neuropsychological assessment for higher brain 
dysfunction, Diversity and Individual Differences, and 
Sensory processing specificity 

Gerontological Nursing 

& Caring 

◎HASHIZUME Yumi 

Family support for older adults in need of nursing care (support 

for female employed caregivers and spouses), Health 

promotion of female employed caregivers, Family support for 

young adult and middle-aged caregivers, Toyama-Style day 

care service, in Mongolia, Qualitative research method 

Social Psychiatry & 

Mental Health 

 
◎MORITA Nobuaki 

Research on the factors investigation on addiction and 

intervention and assistance to addicted subjects, Prevention 

strategy for child abuse and the victims of domestic violence, 

and the mental therapy for trauma 

◎OGAI Yasukazu 
Clinical social psychology, Psychological assessment, Risk of 
recurrence of drug and alcohol addiction, Perfectionism and 
mental health  

Stress Management 
◎×MIZUKAMI Katsuyoshi 

Stress, Stress management, Mental health, Workers, Elderly 
people, Depression, Mild cognitive impairment, Dementia, 
Preventive nursing care  

(Note) 

 The faculty member marked with ◎ will be applicable for the main academic advisor. 

The faculty member marked with × will not recruit students. 
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